 

Kettlewell Primary School News – March 2015
Despite the weather making it challenging for some of us to get to and from school, we have managed to stay open throughout. It has been delightful to see all the pupils building snowmen and even an igloo, laughing and enjoying the snowy weather, oblivious to the temperature! 
This month continues to be busy, preparing the Year 6 pupils for their forthcoming SATS examinations, all working hard to all achieve the best results that they can.  As well as all the academic subjects, KS2 have been visited by Bell the Mountain Search and Rescue dog and the Police Dogs as part of their Cross Curricular topic – Aiming High. Showing off their skills, explaining how they were trained and how important they are to these vital services. 
We are looking forward to World Book Day on the 5th March where the children have been given permission to dress in their Pyjamas in the afternoon and camp out in pop up tents and read, read, read. On the 13th March it is Red Nose Day where we will all be encouraged to make our ‘Faces Funny for Money’ along with the obligatory red nose. The camera is going to be very busy! 
Congratulations to Rebecca Scott who qualified to compete for school at the Cluster Swimming Gala Finals at Craven Pool in Skipton on the 7th March at 6pm. GOOD LUCK REBECCA. 
Finally, a big thank you to those of you who have supported 100 Club so far, Lyn Picton is still collecting so if you wish to purchase a number, please contact Lyn (761221) or School. The first draw this year will be at Easter and the winners will be published in the Link. A 

special thanks to Babs for all her help.
